Miss D Strain

8 February 1996

Dear Miss Strain.

Thank you for your letter of 6th February. I have sent a copy to the pathologist, Dr Armour and I have asked her to bring the matters you have raised to the attention of Dr Sumner and Professor Berry. Incidentally, as yet I have not received Professor Berry's report.

Dr Sumner will be a witness at the Inquest and I will decide whether Professor Berry should be as well once I have considered his report. You personally, or by your legal representative would be entitled to question any of the witnesses at the Inquest.

Please do not hesitate to make an appointment to see me. I would wish to reassure you that you may raise any concerns or queries with me either by correspondence or through a personal visit.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST